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Scholarships For Pre-Ministerial Students 

Pacific University is pleased to announce the establishment of the Jane Brown Haskell Me­
morial Scholarships to assist outstanding college students expecting to enter the ministry as a life 
work. 

An endowment grant of $50,000 supporting these scholarships was received in July 1962 by 
the University from The Windsor Foundation, New York City. The original source of the grant is 
the estate of the late Frank Haskell of Sharon, Connecticut. The scholarships are named for his 
wife, the late Jane Brown Haskell. 

The value of each scholarship is $2,000 for the four year college period, provided the recipi­
ent maintains a record of high merit. 

In addition to the Jane Brown Haskell Memorial Scholarships, Pacific University has a lim­
- ited number of other scholarships a_vail~ble each year for able students _in~nding to enter the_ 

ministry. 

Scholarship assistance for non-ministerial students is available to superior candidates. The 
University also has substantial loan funds to assist worthy students. 

For information concerning scholarships and admission write: 

Director of Admissions 

Pacific University 

Forest Grove, Oregon 
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PACIFIC UNIVERSITY 

Pacific University is a private co-educational institution located in 
Forest Grove, Oregon. Founded by Congregational missionaries, Pacific 
was chartered as Tualatin Academy in 1849 and as Pacific University in 
1854. With an enrollment of over 900 students from 38 states and 13 foreign 
countries, the University has four major schools: The College of Arts and 
Sciences; School of Music; College of Optometry; and the Graduate School. 


